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DIARY DATES 
 

 
 

Friday 7th May 

Student Free Day 

 

Monday 17th May 

Governing Council 

Meeting 7.00pm 
 

Monday 24th May 

Student Free Day 

 

Monday 14th June 

Public Holiday 

 

Monday 21st June 

Governing Council 

Meeting 7pm 
 

Friday 2nd July 

Last Day Term 2 

School Finishes 2pm 

 

Monday 19th July 

First Day Term 3 

 

Friday 13th August 

Student Free Day 

 

  

 

 

 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎκ/ŀǊŜǊǎΣ  

Welcome to Term 2, week two, how did we arrive here so quickly?  

The days seem to be flying past us, but we are managing to fill each and every one of 

them with fast paced and enriching activities for all students. 

Our recent values surveys (to staff, students and the school community) have come back 

with our three new school values; Respect, Resilience and Responsibility. 

We have now started unpacking what each of those three values mean, what they look 

like, and what the expectation is / will be, for all stakeholders, so that we can all uphold 

and live these values, guiding our every decision. 

As a follow on to this, our teaching staff were privileged to spend their weekly staff 

meeting with our student leaders, seeking their ideas and input into what we as educators 

can do, to reinforce our new school values.  

Academically, our teaching staff will participate next week in the next round of 

instructional rounds. Essentially, we release cohorts of teachers, with several school 

leaders to observe other teachers to view great teaching practice from their peers. Each 

group then provides the teachers who were observed, critical collective feedback (from a 

strengths base), ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ǘƻ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ΨŎǊŀŦǘΩΦ ²ƘȅΚ .ecause we want 

to continue to provide your children with the BEST education, the best pedagogies and 

the greatest depth of learning possible so that all students can reach their maximum 

potential. 

Next week, our Years 3, 5 and 7 students embark on the 2021 NAPLAN. Whilst this is 

merely a snap shot of what each student is capable of, on any one day, we encourage all 

our students who are participating, to try their best, give all questions a go. The outcome 

ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘŜǎǘ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ŘŜŦƛƴŜ ŀƴȅƻƴŜΩǎ ǿƻǊǘƘΣ ōǳǘ ǘŀƪŜ ƛǘ as a teaching moment, to find the 

gaps (or alternatively the strengths of each and every individual) to help us all grow 

further, whether it be filling the gaps, or stretching the thinking. All we ask is that 

everyone tries their best and gives it a go. 

For those who have been able to catch a glance 

within the school these last few weeks, you may 

have noticed a number of our classrooms / 

learning spaces have been re-carpeted / painted 

to create a much more aesthetically  
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pleasing learning space. This roll out will continue to occur, as more spaces continue to be carpeted, painted or 

both. Whilst at times itΩs a little frustrating working through these improvements, the longer benefits far outweigh 

the inconvenience. 

 

National Volunteer Week (17/5-23/5) is approaching. Whilst Covid has continued to limit the number of wonderful 

volunteers we have helping, we wish to send out a HUGE thank you for all that you have done, do and continue to 

do, to make our school continue to strive for excellence and empowerment. THANK YOU! If you would like to 

volunteer at the school, pop into the office and complete the relevant documentation to start the ball rolling to 

help; we value and appreciate all of our wonderful volunteers, in any capacity, being assisting on excursions, in 

classrooms, on Governing Council or helping on special days. All volunteers must complete a stringent process 

(which ensures that our volunteers and our students are kept safe).  

We take this opportunity to farewell Ms Alison Kennedy, who departed last week to go and have her baby. We wish 

!ƭƛǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊΣ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƻ ŜƳōŀǊƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǊƛǾŀƭ ƻŦ ŀ ƴŜǿ ōƻǊƴ ōŀōȅΦ ²ƛǘƘ !ƭƛǎƻƴΩǎ 

departure, we see a few small changes. Ms Michelle Bennett has won the role of Leader: Intervention and 

Wellbeing Support. Michelle was previously one of our very talented Intervention Teachers. Michelle is being back 

filled by Ms Charlotte Hale, who has taken the role of Intervention and 

Support in the Early Years. We also welcome Tim Ferry, as our new IT 

Manager. Tim comes highly regarded and will ensure that all of our IT needs 

will be met. We welcome both Charlotte and Tim to the team. Last, but not 

least, we welcome Ms Alana Paine to our ancillary team. Alana will work 

with our existing support staff, to ensure that your children, are best supported in achieving their education 

outcomes. I am confident that if you see any of our new faces around the place, you will warmly welcome them 

into our school community. 

Lastly, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the mums, grandmas, aunts, special people (and the 

ŘŀŘǎ ŘƻƛƴƎ ōƻǘƘ ǊƻƭŜǎύ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭƭȅΣ ǊŜƭŀȄƛƴƎ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ǘƘƛǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅΦ 9ƴƧƻȅ ȅƻǳǊ Řŀȅ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ōŜƛƴƎ 

pampered.  

Best wishes. 

Jason, Vicky, Matt, Edwina, Michelle, Lauren and Melanie 

Playford Primary Leadership Team 
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STUDENT SHOWCASE ς EUCALYPT 1-4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

E02 

5ǳǊƛƴƎ 9лнΩǎ ƭƛǘŜǊŀŎȅ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 

about different text types.  So far we have learnt 

about imaginative, informative and persuasive 

texts. 

We have been focusing on writing narratives. We 

have learnt that narratives are an imaginative 

text which is a made up story with the purpose to 

entertain.  We have been given story starters 

then used our imagination to create the rest.   

One of our favourite story starters was: I woke up 

ƛƴ aƛƴŜŎǊŀŦǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴΧ                                      

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ƴŀǊǊŀǘƛǾŜǎΦ  

E01 

In E01 we have been focusing on Narratives in our 

writing lessons. We were given the prompt, 'The Box'. 

We had to be creative. What is inside the box? How 

did it get there? Is it valuable? Perhaps it's alive! The 

box might reveal a message or something that was 

hidden. 

What happens in your story if the box is opened? 

We first had to plan out our orientation, 

complication, and resolution. Here are some of our 

stories!" 
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STUDENT SHOWCASE ς continued 

 

  E03 

During Week 1 E03 learned about ANZAC Day.  

We discussed the importance of taking the time to 

remember and say thank you to the military men 

and woman who have given their lives fighting for 

their country.  

We also talked about working hard in difficult 

times and always helping to keep your friends safe 

and happy, just like the ANZACs did, which became 

known as the ANZAC spirit.  

We then made some art work with oil pastels to 

show the sun rising with an ANZAC Solider. Here is 

a picture of our art work.  

E04 

Having a growth mindset is so important for our 

wellbeing and success.  E04 spent time at the 

beginning of the term reminding ourselves what it 

means to have a growth mindset and how we can 

use our mistakes to help us learn and grow.  

Students created a poster with a quote about 

learning from our mistakes.  Some chose to write 

their own quotes and some used inspirational 

quotes for their posters.  

[ƛƭŀƘΩǎ ƻǿƴ ǉǳƻǘŜΥ άwŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ȅƻǳ ƳŀƪŜ ƳƛǎǘŀƪŜǎΦ  

LǘΩǎ ƻƪ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜƳέΦ  

LǎŀŀŎΩǎ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǉǳƻǘŜΥ ά!ƴȅƻƴŜ ǿho has never 

ƳŀŘŜ ŀ ƳƛǎǘŀƪŜ Ƙŀǎ ƴŜǾŜǊ ǘǊƛŜŘ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ƴŜǿΗέ    

½ŀǊŀΩǎ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǉǳƻǘŜΥ ά5ƻƴΩǘ ǿŀǎǘŜ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ 

ƳƛǎǘŀƪŜΧ [ŜŀǊƴ ŦǊƻƳ ƛǘΗέ 
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GETTING TO KNOW US 

Introducing our 
amazing 
Grevillea 

teaching staff 
 

Ms Tori Goodman 
 

Ms Sharon 
Sinkinson 

 
Ms Stephanie 

Hollands 

 
Mr Mike Webb 

Is there a quote 
or saying that you 
live your life by? 

5ƻƴΩǘ ǎǘǊŜǎǎ 
about things out 
of your control. 
[ƛŦŜΩǎ ǘƻƻ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǘƻ 
worry about 
things you cannot 
control 

If you can be 
anything, be kind 

aŀƪŜ ǘƻŘŀȅΩǎ 
mistakes 
tomorrows lessons 

A job worth doing, is a job 
worth doing well! This was 
constantly spoken to me by 
my Dad and I remember as a 
kid I sometimes really hated it 
but now as an adult I certainly 
appreciate it and am grateful 
Dad cared enough to help me 
and instil this value in me. 

Who is your hero? 
And why? 

L ŘƻƴΩǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ 
hero. There are too 
many people that I 
look up to, to pick 
one! 

My Mum because 
she had so many 
tasks to keep on 
top of, having three 
children and 
working but always 
made time for us 

Any person who 
never gives up and 
will keep trying no 
matter how hard 
things are 

Hmmmm! A very hard 
ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴ ŀǎ L ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ 
particular person that is my 
hero but I have read a number 
of books about the 
experiences of World War 2 
prisoners of war survivors, 
and it is just amazing what 
they went through and how 
resilient they were which is 
very inspiring and makes me 
grateful for what I have and 
how we live in Australia 

What do you do 
for fun? 

I really enjoy 
going for hikes, 
eating at different 
restaurants, and 
catching up with 
friends 

I like reading and 
catching up with 
friends 

I like to go away 
camping or on a 
holiday. I also love 
to watch movies! 

I really love gardening and 
getting out in the great 
outdoors. I also love catching 
up with friends over dinner at 
a nice restaurant and I love 
reading a good book with a 
ŎǳǇǇŀΗ LΩƳ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ 
Wonder by R.J. Palacio 

What Motivates 
you to work hard? 

Seeing the growth 
of students ς not 
just academically 
but also in their 
wellbeing 

Seeing the children 
in my class grow, 
not just 
academically but 
with persistence 
and general 
wellbeing 

Seeing 
improvement and 
always thinking 
that I can do better 

To always try and do my best 
so that I can help students 
develop and grow. As a 
ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ L ǘƘƛƴƪΣ ά²ƻǳƭŘ L ōŜ 
happy if my own children 
were receiving this 
ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΚέ 

What is one of 
your hidden 
talents? 

I can put a bubble 
inside a bubble 
(with only using a 
straw and bubble 
mix) 

I enjoy cooking Go-Kart racing Knowing lots of plant names! 
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2022 RECEPTION ENROLMENTS 

²Ŝ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ нлнн ƛǎ ǎǘƛƭƭ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ ǿŀȅ ƻŦŦΣ ōǳǘ ǘƻ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘƛƻƴΣ ǿŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ŀƴȅ ǊŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ 

ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ нлнн ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊ ƴƻǿΦ LƴƛǘƛŀƭƭȅΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƻƴƭȅ ǘŀƪŜ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŜŘ ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜ /ǊŀƛƎƳƻǊŜ ŀǊŜŀΣ 

ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǎƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇŜŘ ŀƴ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ŦƻǊƳ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ƻŦ wŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ŦƻǊ ŀ 

ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ wŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ tƭŀȅŦƻǊŘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ нлнн ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ ²Ƙƛƭǎǘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳ ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜ /ǊŀƛƎƳƻǊŜ ŀǊŜŀ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ŀ ǿŜŜƪ ƻŦ ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊƳǎΣ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŜŘ ƭŀǘŜǊ ƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ȅŜŀǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ wŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǊŜǎƛŘƛƴƎ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜ ŀǊŜŀΦ  

  

 

hƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нт
ǘƘ
 !ǇǊƛƭΣ tƭŀȅŦƻǊŘκaŎ!ǳƭŜȅ /ŀƳǇǳǎ ƘŜƭŘ ƻǳǊ !b½!/ 

!ǎǎŜƳōƭȅΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ƻǳǊ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ǿŀǎ Ǌǳƴ ōȅ ƻǳǊ ǎŜƴƛƻǊ ŘŜŦŜƴŎŜ 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ŘƛŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ƧƻōΦ  

Lǎǎȅ ǘŀƭƪŜŘ ǘƻ ǳǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘȅ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ !b½!/ 5ŀȅ ŀƴŘ aŀǘƛƭŘŀ ǘƻƭŘ ǳǎ 
ǿƘŀǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ŘŜŦŜƴŎŜ ŎƘƛƭŘΦ hǳǊ ŎŀƳǇǳǎ ŎƘƻƛǊ ǎŀƴƎ 
ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ ¢ȅƭŜǊ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƭŀƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƳƛƭƛǘŀǊȅ ǇǊŜŎƛǎƛƻƴΦ  

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ aǎ {ǘǊŀǳǎǎ ŀƴŘ aǎ tƻƭƭŀǊŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ 
ŎŀƳǇǳǎ ŎƘƻƛǊ ŀƴŘ aǎ {Ŏƻǘǘ ŦƻǊ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǎƻǳƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǇƻǿŜǊǇƻƛƴǘ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴΦ  
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DREAM BIG CELEBRATION 

Playford Primary Schools Dream Big Celebrations started out with singing and 

movement to Peter Combe's songs at his concert on Wednesday 28th April. 

All Junior Primary students studied his music last term in preparation for this 

event.  Some of the students' favourite songs include Mr Clicketty Cane, 

Newspaper Mama and Spaghetti Bolognese.  It was a delight to see students faces 

light up when Mr Combe walked on stage and then enthusiastically sing and move 

along to the music.  All students can be proud of their participation in this event. 

A big thank you to Alison Kennedy, Mike Webb and our student leaders Jok, 

Simran, Tyler and Alyssa for welcoming Peter Combe to Playford Primary and 

assisting him set up.  Thank you to Jok who was also the photographer for this 

event. Congratulations to Liam and Nyandeng who did a wonderful job hosting. 

Our Primary students are now busily organising our next Dream Big Celebration 

which will be held at the week 6 school assembly. Focusing on the theme, 'Be 

Curious', we look forward to viewing their singing, dancing and performing 

talents. 

A very special thank you to our 2021 Dream Big Committee, Amanda Langman, 

Emma Stewart, Felicity Booth and Michelle Bennett who without their 

contribution, these events would not be happening at Playford Primary School. 

Angela Strauss 

Arts Teacher 

 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Cut off time for orders is 8.30am on the day required 
 

For menus and details on the app, including how to order 

online, please visit our website: 
ƘǘǘǇǎΥκκǊƻǊȅǎΦŎƻƳΦŀǳκƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴπŦƻǊπǇŀǊŜƴǘǎκ 

Kind regards, Rorys School Lunches 

  
PLAYGROUP 

Our Playgroup runs every Friday during the school 

term, from 9am to 11am. 

Cost is $2 per family. 

https://rorys.com.au/information-for-parents/
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RESOURCE CENTRE NEWS 

Do you have a bedtime routine with your children that includes reading stories? Dr. Barry 

Zuckerman, professor of paediatrics at Boston University, explains "It's one of the most 

pleasurable activities that you do with your child - there's physical closeness but it's probably 

the most unhurried time that children have with their parent and it is focused on them." For 

more information about how to make bedtime reading successful for both you and your child, 

have a look at these bedtime reading tips for parents. https://startsleeping.org/bedtime-

reading-for-children/#  

National Simultaneous Storytime is an annual event when children around the country share reading the same book, 

on the same day, at the same time ς Wednesday 19th aŀȅ ŀǘ млΦолŀƳΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŎƘƻǎŜƴ ōƻƻƪ ƛǎ ōȅ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 

ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ŀǳǘƘƻǊǎΣ tƘƛƭƛǇ .ǳƴǘƛƴƎΣ άDƛǾŜ ƳŜ {ƻƳŜ {ǇŀŎŜέΣ ŀ ǎǘƻǊȅ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀ ƎƛǊƭ ǿƘƻ ŘǊŜŀƳǎ ƻŦ ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀƴ ŀǎǘǊƻƴŀǳǘ 

who in her imagination travels to the moon and beyond. We are in for a special treat this year with NASA astronaut 

Dr Shannon Walker reading the book direct from the International Space Station. Take a look at the Channel 9 news 

report of when the book was actually launched into space https://bit.ly /3uhcTbL  

STUDENT SERVICES ANNOUNCEMENTS 

AFTER SCHOOL MESSAGES 

! ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ΨŀŦǘŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜǎΩ ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ ǘŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ ŀ ƳƛƴƛƳŀƭ ōŀǎƛǎΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ŦƻǊ 

parents to discuss the after school pick up arrangements with their child/ren before school so that a regular routine can be 

established. Ideally, it would be best to have a similar routine each afternoon, with a backup plan also being established and 

discussed. Due to the number of last minute messages we receive from parents, we cannot always ensure that they will be 

received before the bell. 

It is also sometimes hard to quickly locate exactly where some classes are at the end of the day. Please also remember that 

school finishes at 3.00pm. Any students remaining at school after yard duty finishes at 3.20pm may be sent to our OSHC 

service where families will be charged. Your cooperation with regard to this important part of the day would be appreciated.  

 COLLECTING STUDENTS EARLY 

A reminder to parents/carers and family members that when collecting students early you are required to sign the student 

out at the Front Office and hand the sign out slip to the teacher in class, or Student Services when your child is sick.  We are 

not able to have students wait in the Office or Student Services. We also try to eliminate phone calls to classrooms as this 

interrupts the learning program. Office staff will direct parents/carers to the relevant class or area to collect students if they 

are unfamiliar with the school. We ask that everyone follows this procedure and not telephone the Front Office or Student 

Services requesting students wait in these areas.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

ASTHMA CARE PLANS 

If your child suffers with asthma can you please provide Student Services with a current Asthma 

/ŀǊŜ tƭŀƴΦ  /ǳǊǊŜƴǘ ƳŜŘƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎǇŀŎŜǊ όƴŀƳŜŘύ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ƪŜǇǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

bag so they can access it at any time of the day, as needed.  If the student is in Junior Primary year 

levels, the medication can be kept in Student Services in a locked cupboard and the student will 

be assisted with the medication process if necessary.   

MEDICATION AGREEMENTS 

If your child has other medication needs, ie EPI-PEN, Ritalin etc can you please ensure Student Services has a current 

Medication Agreement.  

https://startsleeping.org/bedtime-reading-for-children/
https://startsleeping.org/bedtime-reading-for-children/
https://bit.ly/3uhcTbL
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